
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary - Beginning 27th Jan 

Monday  Normal day in school  

Tuesday Andy Little Act of worship 

Wednesday 
Open the book KS1 

KS1 Drop in 

Thursday Normal day in school  

Friday Normal day in school 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Spring term — 2020 Thursday 23rd January  

Stars of the week 
For the week ending 17th Jan 

 
Owls:   Olivia & Tommy 

Penguins:    Ada & Izzy 
Puffins:     Harriet & Terezka 
Woodpeckers:   George & Noah   
Swans:     Mason & William   
Kestrels:    Evie & Sofia   
Falcons:   Harry & Freya  

 
 
     

Doves: Imogen  
Owls: Mariam B  
Penguins: Jing-Ran 
Puffins: Cole 
Woodpeckers: Rose 
Swans: Casey  
Kestrels: Kitty 
Falcons: Milisha  

KS2 Intra-school Archery Competition 
On Thursday, Paul Blunt led our Key Stage 2 intra-school  
competition through Archery. The children enjoyed learning a 
new activity,  working together to score more than the other 
teams. Every child was actively engaged and some showed a 
natural talent for archery. We look forward to the KS1             
intra-school competition later this year.   

  Well-being club 
A big thank you to The Friends for donating £100 towards  

resources Donna Gower’s Well-being Club.   

 Science Workshops  
On Tuesday, thanks to the generosity of the 
Friends, children in Years 1 to 6 enjoyed 
working with West-End in Schools. Kat 
brought saving the planet to life through 
PowerPoint presentations and drama, with 
all the children exploring one aspect of  
saving the planet. The children looked at 
bees, deforestation & melting of the polar 
icecaps to name but a few. At the end of 
the day all the children shared what they 
had learnt with one another, pledging to 
work individually and corporately to do their 
bit to save the planet! A good day was had 
by all. 

 Children’s Mental Health Week 
As a school we are taking part in Children’s Mental Health 

Week which runs from  
Monday 3rd Feb  - Sunday 9th Feb 

The theme for this year is  

‘Find your Brave’  
Bravery comes in all shapes and sizes and is different for everyone. 
Bravery can be about trying something new or pushing yourself outside 
of your comfort zone, but it can also be sharing worries and asking for 
help. 
Through our activities relating to ‘Finding your brave’ we hope to  
encourage the children build their confidence, self-esteem and make 
them feel good about themselves.  


